
From: Karthiha Kunasekaran <karthiha.kunasekaran@keysschools.com>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 17:53
Cc: Lynn Barras <Lynn.Barras@KeysSchools.com>
Subject: The Seahorse Update
 
Greetings Seahorse Families,

I hope all is with you and your family. The Seahorses are working hard at learning. I hope you all noticed our
middle wall and the broader space through the photos from our classroom Google photo album. We are
grateful to have the work done by our Seahorse parent, Bogi(Victoria's dad), and his team. The children are
excited to explore in the updated classroom environment.

Literacy cum School choice week:
This week we celebrate Literacy and our School "May Sands Montessori." We continue our read-aloud, dialogic
book reading, visual representation of a story through drawing and making creative sentences, and much more
in our classroom. Our classrooms are filled with opportunities to practice literacy. Please read a book to your
child from your childhood. If you speak a different language, please read a book in your language.

On Thursday, this week, could you please send a note to your child? It is for your child and about your child,
using simple sentences that they can read. And I will help them read if they need help and we will write a reply
either by writing or drawing.

This week and every day, let us show our pride as a May Sands Montessorian. I am excited to come to school
every day to meet your children and work with our fantastic Montessori team here at May Sands Montessori.

All School Meeting: Wednesday at 6:00 pm
Our all-school meeting will be held at our school at the Chickee.

Pizza Friday and Early Dismissal:
We will send the pizza money slip tomorrow, and please make sure to return it by Thursday.

Missing Communication folders and Pizza money pouches:
We miss a few communications folders (orange plastic folders with text on them) and pizza slip/money
pouches. I kindly request you to return them with your child.

Our second parent-teacher conferences are starting next week, and I will send the sign-up link soon in a
separate email.

Thank You,
Ms. Karthi


